
UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH CAROLINA 

COLUMBIA, S. C. 29208 

INSTITUTE OF ARCHEOLOGY ANO ANTHROPOLOGY 

Dr. Dan F. Morse 
Drawer 820 
State University, AR 72467 

Dear Dan and Barbara: 

Concerning the possible tour of Don and Evelyn Crabtree in the southeastern 
U.S. this fall, I have asked our director Bob Stephenson for full support. 
Bob has agreed to do what is financially necessary to get Don and Evelyn 
to Columbia, S.C. Several of us here in the Institute are vitally interested 
in consulting with Don regarding matters of lithic technology as they relate 
to South Carolina prehistory. We are very enthusiastic about the possibility 
of his tour and hope that the other institutions ·will join in with their 
support. Bob Stephenson mentioned that it might be good for Don if his tour 
ended at the S.E.A.C. meetings. 

Full speed ahead on this. 

Sincerely, 

aL 
Albert C. Goodyear 
Archeologist 

cc. Purdy 
Stephenson 
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